NAC TRUST

A Trust meeting was held in Ottawa, December 5th, and the
following projects were approved:

1. Slide-Tape Show on the status and struggles of
Canadian Women for use with general audiences, to
be produced by Sylvia Spring, Galiano Island, B.C.

2; Slide-Tape show on the lives of Canadian Indian
Women and the implications of Section 12(1)(b),
to be produced by Shirley Bear, Big Cove, N.B.

3. Assistance to print the proceedings of an Equal Pay
Conference sponsored by the Working Women's Education
Committee, Halifax.

4. . Regional Pensions Conferences for Women in Toronto,
Calgary, Winnipeg and Regina.

5. Assistance to print a bilingual Pensions Kit.

Since the Trust is new, we are still trying to develop it

as an effective educational arm of NAC. The next meeting
will be held at the time of the January NAC Executive Meeting
and the main agenda item will be further discussion of the
relationship of the Trust to the NAC Executive and member
groups.

The Trust is continuing to approach foundations for support
and we have received some encouraging responses. Suggestions
are welcome, :

[f you have comments, questions, etc., about the NAC Trust,
please contact Marilyn Keddy, 5534 Columbus Place, Halifax,

Nova Scotia, Ph: (902) 454-5763, or the NAC Office,

40 St. Clair Ave East, #306, Toronto, Ontario, Ph:(416)922-3246.
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